

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA 1 TIẾT (SỐ 1)

Năm học: 2021-2022

Môn: Tiếng Anh 6 (Thí điểm)

Thời gian: 45 phút

A. LISTENING (2MS) :

Listen and write down the words you hear:

1. Everybody is at _____.
2. Mi's mother is watering the _____ in the garden.
3. Mi's father is in the _____ room.
4. Her younger brother is _____ in her bedroom.
5. Vi is watching _____.

B. LEXICO-GRAMMAR (2MS)

I. Pronunciation: (1ms)

Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

1. A. ears B. eyes C. arms D. lips
2. A. shy B. pretty C. curly D. pony
3. A. funny B. curious C. chubby D. lunch
4. A. study B. student C. studio D. stupid
5. A. blood B. shoot C. shut D. flood

II. Choose the correct answer:

1. My friends always do their homework. They're.....
A. lazy B. curious C. hardworking D. talkative
2. "What would you like to drink now?"-"....."
A. No, thank you B. Yes, please
C. I like to do nothing D. Orange juice, please
3. They are because they do morning exercises every day.
A. fine B. well C. healthy D. healthful
4. Hung often.....his bike to visit his hometown.
A. drives B. flies C. rides D. goes
5. "What are you doing this afternoon?" -"I don't know, but I'd like to.....swimming."
A. have B. do C. play D. go

6. Where is the cat? It'sthe table and the bookshelf.
A. on B. behind C. between D. under
7. It's cold. The students.....warm clothes.
A. wear B. wears C. wearing D. are wearing
8. I have photographs of my family _____ the wall of my office.
A. on B. next to C. at D. in
9. School _____ at 4.30 p.m every day.
A. finish B. finishes C. go D. have
10. School _____ at 4.30 p.m every day.
A. finish B. finishes C. go D. have
11. Next summer I am working as a _____ teacher in a village near Hoa Binh City.
A. good B. nice C. favourite D. volunteer
12. Nam _____ football now. He's tired.
A. doesn't play B. plays C. is playing D. isn't playing

II. Give the right form of the verbs in brackets: (1m)

1. Where's Tuan? He (do).....judo in Room 2A now.
2. Mai (take).....a test next Monday.
3. I usually (skip).....ropes with my classmates at break time.
4. They (not go).....to school on Sundays.
5. She (have)_____ black hair.
6. Look at the girl! She (ride) _____ a bike.

C. READING (2MS)

I. Fill in each blank with one suitable from the box to complete the passage: (1,0m)

tidying - untidy - bag - on - are - near

Trung's bedroom is big but messy. There (1).....clothes on the floor. There is a big desk (2).....the window and there are dirty bowls and chopsticks (3)it. He usually puts his school (4)under the desk. His bed is next to the desk and it is also (5)..... There is a cap, some CDs and some books on the bed. Trung's mum is not happy with this, and now Trung is tidying up his room.

II. Read the text and write True (T) or False (F): (1,0m)

Hi. I am Lan. I would like to tell you about my new school. It is in a quiet place not far from the city center. It has three buildings and a large yard. This year there are 26 classes with more than 1.000 students in my school. Most students are hard-working and serious.

The school has about 40 teachers. They are all helpful and friendly. My school has different clubs: Dance, English, Arts, Football and Basketball. I like English, so I joined the English club. I love my school because it is a good school.

Sentences	T/F
1. Lan's new school is in a noisy place near the city center.	
2. Lan's school has three buildings and twenty classes.	
3. The teachers are helpful and friendly	
4. There are five clubs in Lan's new school.	
5. Lan doesn't like English.	

IV . Read the passage .Then answer the questions.

Hello, My name is Linh. I live in the country side with my father, my mother and my brother Minh. My house is next to small market. In my neighborhood, there is a temple, a lake and a store. There are many trees and flowers around my house.

My father is a farmer. He works on the farm. My brother is a student at Tran Quang Dieu School. And my mother does the housework at home.

1. Where does Linh live?

.....

2. How many people are there in her family?

.....

3. Is her house next to a book store?

.....

4. What are there around her house?

.....

5. Does her brother study at Tran Quang Dieu School?

.....

D. WRITING (2MS)

I. Complete the sentences using the words and the given pictures: (1m)

1. The vase is.....the and the dog.	  
2. I am doing Maths exercises with myand	 

II. Rearrange the words and add word to make a meaningful sentence: (1m)

1.Minh/ six/ There/ in/ rooms/ house.

.....

2. there/ family/ many/ in/ are/ How/ Linh/ people/ ?

3. like/ sister/ reading/ doesn't/ My/ magazines.

.....

4. mother/ black/ hair/ straight/ my/ long.

----- The end -----

